to the BHP's taken and recorded for exhibit purpose at the
hearing.

We are not seeking ways to shut you in. We are trying to find
a way to help you but the data we have simply do not justify
continued classification of the wells as "hardship".

You are hereby granted extension of the "psuedo-hardship"
classification for the subject wells until April 30, 1988.

Further extension may be obtained by submission of data which
satisfactorily justifies such extension.

Yours very truly,

VICTOR T. LYON,
Chief Petroleum Engineer

VTL/dr

cc: Jerry Sexton, Hobbs






